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9th April, 2007

Director Health Services

Swasthya Sewa Nideshalay Bhawan

Govt. of NCT of Delhi

F-17, Karkardooma

New Delhi – 110032

Sir,


A representation of Vigilance Officer – III , Room No. 471, Khurshid Lal Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi – 110050, seeking medical opinion in respect of Shri T. P. Singh for the treatment administered at Brahm Shakti Hospital and Research Centre, 4-1/78, Budh Vihar, was examined by Delhi Medical Council.  It is observed that there is neither a complaint of medical negligence nor professional misconduct on the part of any treating doctor.  The vigilance officer, MTNL is seeking views on the different monetary charges being collected by the Hospital; for various services/medicines being provided therein pertaining to this case.  Since the issue is not dealt by the Council, hence, the same is being forwarded alongwith the entire case file to you for necessary action as deemed fit.

Yours faithfully,

(Dr. R.N. Baishya)

Secretary

Copy to : 
1) Vigilance Officer – III , MTNL, Room No. 471, Khurshid Lal Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi – 110050 – for information
